HISTORY

INDUSTRIES

ISO 9001:2015 CERTIFIED

Our roots can be traced back to 1976
when founder Jeff McKeever
launched one of the first computer
stores. MicroAge has moved quickly
with changes in technology to evolve
from a reseller to a complete digital
transformation company.

Every organization must transform
into a technology company to
remain competitive—no matter how
you serve your customers. MicroAge
supports organizations across
verticals with deep expertise and
certification in HIPAA, legal and PCI
compliance.

MicroAge has achieved ISO 9001:2015
certification, demonstrating our
commitment to maintaining quality
systems and processes—ensuring
our clients receive the best possible
outcome.

VISION
At MicroAge, we're in the relationship
businesses. We attract experienced,
tech-savvy associates who know the
power in connections.

MISSION
We're committed to helping you
achieve your goals and maintain a
competitive edge, even in a constant
state of disruption.

VALUES
Our values have fueled the MicroAge
culture from the beginning to propel
our relationships with associates
partners and clients, and results—
further.
Add value to everything we do
Respect our relationships
Act with integrity
Make things happen
Do it right the first time
Have fun!

DEEP CERTIFICATIONS
At MicroAge, we empower our
associates to keep learning to help
you navigate your challenges. Our
experts have experience and deep
certifications including hundreds of
partner certifications.

SOLUTIONS
Every solution is tailored to meet your
unique business requirements. With
our commitment to “objective
expertise,” you can rest assured that
your MicroAge account executive will
listen to your needs, research options
and design a solution that best
addresses your challenges, budget
and plans for growth. We do it all,
including:
Hyper Converged
Infrastructure
Microsoft Azure
and Teams
Consulting
Virtualization
Storage
Networking
Unified
Communications

Managed Cloud
Services
Renewals and
contract co-terming
Professional Services
Staff Augmentation
Power & Cooling
Software
Security
Disaster Recovery

PARTNERSHIPS
MicroAge partners with more than a
thousand technology providers. Our
top partners include APC, Cisco, DellEMC, Hewlett Packard Enterprise, HP,
Lenovo, Microsoft, Nimble Storage,
Sophos, Veeam and VMware. We’re
proud to hold top-level certifications
and accreditations with leading IT
manufacturers.

RECENT ACCOLADES
Ranked on the CRN Solution
Provider 500 Elite 150, CRN MSP
500, and CRN Tech Elite 250
Received the VMware Top Cloud
Achievement Award—Solution
Provider West region
Phoenix Business Journal's "Best
Places to Work" among mid-size
companies for 6 years

LET'S CONNECT!

Call us at 800-544-8877 or email us at solutions@microage.com

microage.com

